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Dear Andrew 

2023-24 Annual Plan - Decision 

On behalf of Council, I thank you for your submission on the 2023-24 Annual Plan Update and taking the 
time to put your views forward.  

At the Council meeting on 12 June 2023 your submission was considered by elected members. The 
following was the outcome of this consideration and has been confirmed at the Council meeting on 
29 June 2023: 

Steve Murrin has been seconded to MDC to perform the in house roading engineer role for the 
roading recovery.  MDC has requested to Waka Kotahi that this secondment continue for a further 
12 months to 30 June 2024.  In relation to the Climate Change questions about coastal inundation, 
MDC has engaged NIWA to prepare an inundation report for Marlborough using the recently 
completed LIDAR work that has been carried out.  This work is already committed and being 
funded from existing Climate Change budgets.  We hope to have a finalised report on this matter 
in late 2023 which can be shared with the public and then an action plan based on the findings 
can be developed. 

For your information Council adopted the 2023-24 Annual Plan at the Council meeting on 29 June 2023, 
click 2023-24 Annual Plan to view the document. 

Yours sincerely 

 

NADINE TAYLOR 
MAYOR 

Copy to: Richard Coningham 
Manager - Assets & Services 
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